

Unit 1 : Home

EXTRA EXERCISES (P2)

X. Choose the letter A, B, C or D to complete the sentences with given words.

Question 1: How many/ picture/ there/ wall?

- A. How many pictures is there in the wall?
- B. How many pictures are there on the wall?
- C. How many picture is there on the wall?
- D. How many picture are there in the wall?

Question 2: This/ department store/ to the left/ post office.

- A. This department store is to the left of the post office.
- B. This department store to the left the post office.
- C. This department store is to the left the post office.
- D. This department store to the left of the post office.

Question 3: My uncle/ live/ countryside/ family.

- A. My uncle live in the countryside family.
- B. My uncle lives in the countryside with her family.
- C. My uncle lives in the countryside with his family.
- D. My uncle live in the countryside to family.

Question 4: Her cat/ play with/ ball/ under/ table now.

- A. Her cat plays with the ball under the table now.
- B. Her cat is playing with a ball under the table now.
- C. Her cat play with a ball under the table now.
- D. Her cat is playing with the ball under table now.

Question 5: Could you/ show/ me/ way/ cinema, please?

- A. Could you show me way to the cinema, please?
- B. Could you to show me the way to the cinema, please?
- C. Could you show me the way to the cinema, please?
- D. Could you to show me way to cinema, please?

XI. Rearrange the sentences to make meaningful sentences

Question 1: There/ house/ tree/ our/ is/ behind/ a.

- A. There our tree is behind a house.
- B. There a house behind is our tree.
- C. There is our house behind tree a.
- D. There is a tree behind our house.

Question 2: I/ play/ how to/ know/ game/ don't/ the.

- A. I don't know how to play the game.
- B. I know don't the game play how to.
- C. I how to don't play know the game.
- D. I don't play the game how to know.

Question 3: My/ bedroom/ house/ in my/ favorite/ room/ is/ my.

- A. My house favorite room in my bedroom is my.
- B. My my favorite is room bedroom in my house.
- C. My favorite room in my house is my bedroom.
- D. My favorite bedroom is room my in my house.

Question 4: follow/ It's/ to/ direction/ difficult/your

- A. It's difficult to follow your direction.
- B. It's direction to follow your difficult.
- C. It's follow to direction your difficult.
- D. It's follow to difficult your direction.

XII. Rewrite sentences without changing the meaning

Question 1: The table is in front of the television.

- A. The television is opposite the table.
- B. The television is under the table.
- C. The television is next to the table.
- D. The television is behind the table.

Question 2: My house has 4 rooms.

- A. There is 4 rooms in my house.
- B. There are 4 rooms in my house.
- C. My room is having 4 houses.
- D. My house has many rooms.

Question 3: A villa is bigger than an apartment.

- A. An apartment is not as big as a villa.
- B. A villa is the biggest.
- C. An apartment is the smallest.
- D. A villa is smaller than an apartment.

Question 4: Let's clean this messy room.

- A. This messy room need to clean.
- B. How about cleaning this messy room?
- C. What is to clean this messy room?
- D. Why cleaning this messy room?

Question 5: Despite having a bike, John always walks to school.

- A. Because he has a bike, John never walks to school.
- B. Although having a bike, John never walks to school.
- C. Because having a bike, John always walks to school.
- D. Although he has a bike, John always walks to school.

Question 6: The back yard is not big enough for us to play in.

- A. The back yard is too small for us to play in.
- B. The back yard is so big that we can play in it.
- C. The back yard is such a big that we can play in.
- D. The back yard is small enough for us to play in.

XIII. Make sentence using the words and phrases given.

Example: That/ house/ look/ big.

That house looks so big.

1. I/ can/ see/ nice picture / behind/ you.

2. They / move / to /new /apartment /next / week.

3. There / is / a / bed / and / wardrobe/ in / my / bedroom.

_____.

4. The / clock / is / between/ pictures.

5. The / cat/ is / in front of / computer.

XIV. Complete each sentence so that it means the same as the sentence above.

Example: I don't have a television in my bedroom.

There isn't a television in my bedroom.

1. There are many vegetables in our garden.

Our garden _____.

2. The garden is behind Linh's house.

Linh's house _____.

3. We have six chairs, a table, a television and a ceiling fan in our living room.

There are _____.

4. Our classroom has two maps and three posters.

There _____.

5. I don't have a computer in my bedroom.

There _____.

XV. Read the passage below and answer the questions?

PASSAGE 1: I'm Anna. I'm in grade 6. I live in a peaceful house in the countryside with my family. My neighborhood is very nice and quiet. My house is my favorite place. There is a yard behind my house, so I can play sports or games with my elder brother. There is also a small pool so that I can swim in the summer. My house is small but it has a garden. There are many flowers in the garden and there are tall trees around my house. I love gardening so much.

Question 1: Is Anna a student?

Question 2: Who does she live with?

Question 3: What is behind her house?

Question 4: Does she love gardening?

Question 5: Where does Anna go swimming?

PASSAGE 2 Choose the letter A, B, C or D to complete the passage below

This is Peter. He is twelve years old. He is a student. He _____ (1) in a big villa in the suburb of the city. There _____ (2) 4 people in his family: his parents, his younger sister and him. His father is an engineer. His mother is a teacher and his younger sister is a student. There are 5 rooms _____ (3) his house: living room, kitchen, bathroom, bedroom and toilet. The living room is his _____ (4) place _____ (5) he can sit on the armchair and watch television with his family.

Question 1: A. lives B. live C. living D. lived

Question 2: A. is B. be C. being D. are

Question 3: A. at B. in C. of D. to

Question 4: A. favorite B. boring C. messy D. noisy

Question 5: A. because B. but C. so D. however

PSSAGE 3. Choose the letter A, B, C or D to answer these following questions

Bob is a student. This is his bedroom. He does his homework. He also reads books in here. There is a desk, a chair, a wardrobe, a bed and a bookshelf in his room. The wardrobe is between the desk and the bed. There is a computer, ten books and five pens on his desk. There are some pictures of his family on the wall. He loves this room so much, so he cleans it regularly.

Question 1: What is his name?

A. Bob B. Bing C. Bunny D. Ben

Question 2: What does Bob do in his bedroom?

A. He does his homework B. He sleeps
C. He plays computer games D. All are correct

Question 3: What is there in his room?

A. television B. washing machine C. wardrobe D. telephone

Question 4: Where is the wardrobe?

A. next to the chair B. between the desk and the bed
C. in front of the bookshelf D. on the wall

Question 5: How many pens are there in his desk?

A. 2 B. 3 C. 4 D. 5

PASSAGE 4. Read the passage and answer the questions

Mr. Smith's house has got four bedrooms, a living-room, a dining-room, a kitchen, a bathroom and a separate toilet. There is a toilet in the bathroom, too. The bedrooms and the bathroom are upstairs, and the living-room, the dining-room, the kitchen and the toilet are downstairs. The first bedroom is Mr. and Mrs. Smith's, the second one is Tom's, the third one is Mary's, and the fourth one is Anne's. There is a baby bed in Anne's bedroom too, but there is no baby living there. When you enter Mr. Smith's house, the room on the left is the living-room, and the room on the right is the dining-room. Where is the kitchen? It is behind the dining-room. And where is the toilet? It is straight on, in front of you. There is a garden behind the house, but it is not big. Is there a garden

in front of the house, too? Yes, there is, but it is very small. When you go upstairs, Mr. and Mrs. Smith's bedroom is on the left. The bedroom on your right is Tom's, and the bathroom is between his bedroom and Mary's. Anne's bedroom is behind Mary's.

1. How many rooms does Mr Smith's house have?
2. What are they?
3. Is there a baby bed in Anne's bedroom?
4. Where is the kitchen?
5. What is on your left when you go upstairs?

PASSAGE 5. *Read the passage and answer the questions*

Independence Place

Independence Palace or Reunification Palace is a beautiful palace in Ho Chi Minh City. The palace has 5 levels with over 100 rooms. There is one ground floor, three main floors and two mezzanines. There are tunnels, a war room, a card playing room, a casino and a telecommunications centre. There is a heliport on the roof where helicopters can land. Outside, there are beautiful gardens. It is open every day from 7.30 am until 4.00 pm. The palace is close to Ben Thanh Market. There, people can buy souvenirs and try amazing Vietnamese dishes.

1. Where is Independence Palace
2. How many rooms does it have?
3. Why can helicopters land on the roof?
4. When is it open every day?
5. What can people buy at Ben Thanh Market?

PASSAGE 6. *Choose the letter A, B, C or D to complete the passage below*

Can Tho is a city in the _____ (1) of Vietnam. It is in the Mekong Delta on Hau River. Many people live in Can Tho. It is a big city. Lots of people _____ (2) it to see its _____ (3) markets and beautiful rivers. The _____ (4) is hot. It is very good for growing food. Farmers _____ (5) rice, vegetables and different fruits. It is an important center for business and transportation.

Question 1: A. south B. north C. east D. west

Question 2: A. are B. visit C. have D. eat

Question 3: A. small B. old C. floating D. new

Question 4: A. favorite B. house C. weather D. bedroom

Question 5: A. get B. grow C. buy D. see